
 

 

142-6333 Southridge Ave 

Prince George B.C V2N6Z4 

250-964-2800 

manager012@visions.ca 

6/10/2022 

To whom it may concern, 

I’m writing this letter to voice my strong support of the new location of Forest 

Power Sports at 3191 Hwy 16, continued development of the upper college heights 

area will be a boon to all local businesses bringing more services, support and 

opportunities for everyone in the community. 

 

  The power sports industry is wholly positive as it brings people together, is a great 

source of exercise and allows people to experience the beautiful local landscape and 

acquire appreciation for local wildlife.  

 

Sincerely,  

Camron Mamic 

Store Manager 
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